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Circular Communication to all 
Rugby Europe Members  

 
 

Paris, Tuesday, October 26th 
Subject: Rugby Europe Snow Championship 
 
 
Dear Unions, 
 
We hope that this letter finds you well. We would like to introduce you, through the attached  
documents to this letter, the launch of a new competition dedicated to the practice of Snow Rugby. 
 
In partnership with the Rugby Union of Russia, Rugby Europe is organising Rugby Europe Snow 
Championship, that will be run in two Tour events and culminates with the Final Event in Moscow in 
February 2022. The ambition is to develop further this practice of the game and reach new territories 
by bringing our beloved sport closer to new audiences, with a modern and dynamic way to present this 
discipline. 
 
The Terms and Conditions document details the conditions if a Union is interested to host one of the  
Tour events. If so, please complete the RE-SCT 00 form “Letter of Interest to Host” to signal your 
interest. 
 
In the Official Communication, you will find the first general details and conditions to participate in this  
event. We invite all interested teams to complete and send back the RE-SCT 01 form “Letter of Interest 
to Participate” as a first step. 
 
Based on these two (non-binding) letters, Rugby Europe will issue a second Communication,  
with potential participating teams, host countries, dates and number of Events leading up to the Final  
in Moscow. 
 
We look forward to receiving your replies and hope that this new opportunity will create interest and  
raise new opportunities for your population of players. 
 
 
Best regards,  
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